OFFICE OF THE BISHOP OF NIAGARA
ANGLICAN CHURCH OF CANADA

Additional Restrictions for Red-Control Areas of the Diocese
EFFECTIVE NOVEMBER 13, 2020

Parishes within the City of Hamilton and Region of Halton are subject to the following directives which
supersede those contained in the current ministry guidelines:

1. All parish meetings and faith formation activities are to be conducted exclusively using
virtual platforms;

2. Parishioners most at risk for severe outcomes are to be strongly encouraged to stay at home and

refrain from in-person worship or ministry; and

3. Clergy and lay pastoral assistants are to provide pastoral care primarily by remote means for all but
essential visits and/or emergency care.

These measures will remain in place until further notice. Information which areas of our diocese are at what
level of the Keeping Ontario Safe and Open Framework can be found here.
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